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Principal’s  Message  

Students win again! 

There was plenty of excitement at the Swimming Finals Night with all 

students displaying speed and skill. One record was broken on the 

night by Kristian N from 4G completing the Junior 200M Individual 

Medley in 3:17 and many students swam a personal best. The final 

event of the evening was the teacher/student challenge relay. The 

teachers fielded a strong team with the surprise inclusion of Oleg but 

despite being told that they were swimming for their jobs…the 

students won. Well done Year 6 swimmers! I have put the teachers 

on notice for next year and training has already begun! Thanks for 

joining in the fun Oleg, Mr Elsley, Mr Reid, Mrs Chapman and Mr 

Gortley. 

 

Many thanks to Seahorses Swim Club, Larissa, Oleg, Mr Elsley, Mr 

Brock, parent and teacher volunteers and the BBQ volunteers for 

making the evening such a success. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Friday 28 February 

Zone Swimming Carnival 

No PSSA Sport 

Tuesday 3 March 

Dr Kristy Goodwin – Raise kids who thrive 

online and offline – Killara High School 

6:30pm  

Wednesday 11 March 

Coloured Strings Day – Wear a colourful 

shirt –and bring a Gold Coin Donation 

Thursday 12 March 

School Photo Day 

Selective High School Test 

Thursday 19 March 

Year 5/6 and Year 6 Class Photos and 

catch up portrait and sibling photos 

Friday 20 March 

LPS Colour Run 

Tuesday 24 March 

Chinese Specials Day - Canteen 

Tuesday 31 March 

Lindfield Blue Assembly 

Thursday 2 April 

P&C AGM with General Meeting to follow 

– 7:30pm Staffroom 

Friday 3 April 

Teddy Bears Picnic for Kindergarten 

Thursday 9 April 

Last day of Term 1 for Students 

ANZAC Day Service 

 

 

 
 
 

Further upcoming events can be viewed by clicking on 

Calendar on the home page of the school website: 

https://lindfield-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

 

 NO PSSA  

Week 5 Friday 28 February 



K-2 Toilet Upgrade worth the wait! 

On Monday morning, K-2 students were treated to a surprise as they were able to use the upgraded 

toilets for the first time. The toilet block has been gutted with every toilet, tile, door, tap, wash trough, 

urinal and gate replaced. They look and smell fresh and clean! Boys are learning to use the automatic 

urinals and everyone loves the Dyson hand dryers. We are grateful to the Department of Education 

Assets Unit for the provision of these excellent toilet facilities. 

K-2 Assembly 

Last Thursday students from 2T capably led the first 

assembly of 2020. Six Gold Awards were presented and 

our Blue Assembly Award winners were congratulated for 

outstanding efforts in class. Keep up the good work! 

Thanks Mrs Pentelow for leading us in singing ‘Louise’ – 

we really enjoyed it. 

 



 

 

HIGH POTENTIAL GIFTED LEARNER POLICY – EARLY ADOPTER 

SCHOOLS PROGRAM 

 
 

Lindfield Public School is one of a few schools selected to be part of the Early Adopter program for the 

new High Potential Gifted Learner Policy which will be mandatory across all public schools in 2021. 

Megan Lockery, Cyrus Katrak and Libby Hamilton recently attended a Leaders workshop where they 

evaluated practices and considered directions for implementing this policy at Lindfield Public School. The 

aim of this new policy is to find the potential, develop talent and make a difference for students across 

the four domains of intellectual, creative, physical and social-emotional. We look forward to developing 

initiatives over the coming months. 

 
 

Megan Lockery 

Principal 



Deputy Principals’ Message  

Chickens in Year 1 

There is a lot of excitement in Year 1 as students watch chickens hatch from eggs kept in incubators. 

Children will learn all about the chickens and will do a variety of activities in the coming weeks including 

writing information reports. 

Clean up Australia Day 

Clean Up Australia Day is on Sunday 1 March this year. Clean up 

Australia inspires and empowers communities to clean up, fix up and 

conserve our environment. This Friday (28 February) our students will 

be allocated different parts of the school to clean up. This will involve 

students picking up rubbish from the playground and tidying some 

areas around the school. We strongly encourage students to bring a 

recycled bag and gloves in order to help on the day.  

Ethics Teachers Needed  

We are looking for a willing volunteer to teach Ethics this year. Volunteers would be required to undergo 

some training, attend a face-to-face workshop and be prepared to teach at school from 10:30-11:00am 

each Tuesday during term time. If you would like to volunteer please contact Mr Hayllar 

(peter.hayllar@det.nsw.edu.au) or Dr Sonya Willis (sonya.willis@mq.edu.au) via email for more 

information. 

No PSSA Training or Sport this week  

Due to the Zone Swimming Carnival there will be no training or PSSA games on Friday 

28 February. Good luck to all our Zone swimmers!  

Class Parents - We need you! 

Thank you to the wonderful parents who have already volunteered to be a class parent. If you are 

interested in taking on this role, please return your Expression of Interest form to your classroom teacher 

as soon as possible. Please see the Expression of Interest form later in the Lines for details about being 

a Class Parent. 

mailto:peter.hayllar@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:sonya.willis@mq.edu.au


Supervision and ‘Kiss and Drop’ 

Please note that teacher supervision commences at 8:30am. Students must not 

be at school before this time unless they are at Lindfield Activity Centre, 

Swimming or under the direct supervision of a parent/carer. This is to ensure 

student safety and for Child Protection reasons. Students should arrive at school 

between 8:30am and 8:55am. Students who arrive at school after 9:00am must 

report to the front office accompanied by a parent/carer to be given a late arrival 

note. This note should be given to the class teacher. 

In the afternoon, it is expected that students are collected from school promptly at 

3pm as teacher supervision ceases at this time. For our children’s safety, it is 

expected that students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and 2 are collected from their 

classrooms. Students must leave school promptly and are not permitted to play in 

the playground unsupervised. Students are not allowed to wait in the playground for an after school 

activity as there is no supervision. Please assist us by collecting your children promptly or reminding 

them to leave school when the bell goes. 

We are trying to encourage students to be independent in the mornings and be ready to start lessons as 

soon as the bell goes. Please assist us by ‘kissing and dropping’ 

your child in the playground and then leaving. This is especially 

important in the K-2 Maple Playground area as we are such a big 

school that we don’t have room for parents/carers to wait around 

for the children to begin classes. Thank you for your cooperation 

in ensuring we all work together to keep our students safe.  

Selective High School Tests 

The test for entry into Selective High School in 2021 will take place on Thursday 12 March. Parents and 

carers will soon receive information in regards to the test location and times. 

The School Photographer Class Photos  

This year our class photographs will be taken over two weeks. 

Our main class photo day will be held on Thursday, 12 March 

2020 for students in Years K- 4 and 5HS, 5K and 5NJ. The Year 

6 and 5/6 class photos will be taken on Thursday, 19 March 

2020, as several Year 6 students will be taking part in the 

Selective High School Test. Sibling photos will be taken on the 

Thursday 12 of March if all siblings are present. Individual and 

sibling photos that have been missed due to absence will be 

taken on Thursday, 19 March. 

A note and individual envelopes were handed out this week.  You may pay with cash or complete an 

online payment. If ordering online you will come to the screen shown here via ‘The School Photographer’ 

website: www.theschoolphotographer.com.au. 

Please ensure that an individual envelope is completed for each child and returned to your child’s class 

teacher.  Full summer school uniform will be worn on photo day (no sports uniforms, please). If you 

would like to order sibling photos, please obtain a separate sibling photo envelope from the office and 

return it to the Administration Box. These photos will be taken during lunch time on the same days. 

http://www.theschoolphotographer.com.au/
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fimages.myparkingsign.com%2Fimg%2Flg%2FK%2Fkiss-and-drop-no-parking-sidewalk-sign-k-roll-1152_CP-160-24x36.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.myparkingsign.com%2Fkiss-and-drop-no-parking-sidewalk-sign%2Fsku-k-roll-1152&tbnid=Nvp8ALs1604bgM&vet=12ahUKEwjOjOaOkO7nAhX84DgGHQsYBYgQMygWegQIARAs..i&docid=IC0MX945FHTnPM&w=1500&h=1500&q=kiss%20and%20drop&safe=strict&ved=2ahUKEwjOjOaOkO7nAhX84DgGHQsYBYgQMygWegQIARAs
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwamberalpandc.org.au%2Fevent%2Fkiss-n-drop-meeting-1%2F&psig=AOvVaw1yY1FLh3JkAk3oODWIKrrv&ust=1582768994706000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKiqr76Q7ucCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fi2.wp.com%2Fwww.altonparkjunior.org.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2016%2F10%2Fschool-Photographer.png%3Ffit%3D268%252C188&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.altonparkjunior.org.uk%2F2019%2F11%2Fphoto-orders-final-day-for-ordering%2F&tbnid=QoxymRJClke1EM&vet=12ahUKEwjsp873kO7nAhUI8TgGHWhLD5kQMygUegQIARBD..i&docid=ZRxA3ZkTSBD1wM&w=268&h=188&itg=1&q=school%20photographer&safe=strict&ved=2ahUKEwjsp873kO7nAhUI8TgGHWhLD5kQMygUegQIARBD


 

 

LPS Colour Fun Run 

Thank you to the 592 students who have already created an online 

profile!!! We have just hit $30,000!!!! Wow! Thank you Lindfield! We are 

aiming for $70,000 so let‘s keep up the great work! The cash box can be 

found in the front office. Please remember to include your name, class, 

the amount of money enclosed and write ‘Colour Run’ on the envelope. 

Please see the weekly poster on the following page for our 

competition.  https://schoolfundraising.com.au/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LPS Colour Run...23 days to go!!!!! 

 
 

 

 

Angela Mustaca     Peter Hayllar 

K-2 Deputy Principal                      3-6 Deputy Principal 

https://schoolfundraising.com.au/




 

  



K-2 Assembly Schedule and Class 
Presentations 2020 

 

Date Term/Week Class Item 

Thursday 5 March T1, Week 6 2T 

Thursday 19 March T1, Week 8 2DF 

Thursday 2 April T1, Week 10 2S 

   

Thursday 7 May T2, Week 2 2A 

Thursday 21 May T2, Week 4 2Z 

Thursday 4 June T2, Week 6 2M 

Thursday 18 June T2, Week 8 1PT 

Thursday 2 July T2, Week 10 1B 

   

Thursday 30 July T3, Week 2 1H 

Thursday 13 August T3, Week 4 1R 

Thursday 27 August T3, Week 6 1C 

Thursday 10 September T3, Week 8 KS 

Thursday 24 September T3, Week 10 KB 

   

Thursday 22 October T4, Week 2 KC 

Thursday 5 November T4, Week 4 KT 

Thursday 19 November T4, Week 6 KLP 

Thursday 3 December T4, Week 8 KAP 



Years 3-6 Assembly Schedule and 
Class Presentations 2020 

 

Date Term/Week Class Item 

Tuesday 3 March T1, Week 6 3F 

Tuesday 17 March T1, Week 8 4M 

Tuesday 31 March T1, Week 10 3M / 3P 

   

Tuesday 5 May T2, Week 2 5HS 

Tuesday 19 May T2, Week 4 6EN 

Tuesday 2 June T2, Week 6 6K 

Tuesday 16 June T2, Week 8 No class item due to 
Band Camp 

Tuesday 30 June T2, Week 10 5K 

   

Tuesday 28 July T3, Week 2 3R 

Tuesday 11 August T3, Week 4 5/6V 

Tuesday 25 August T3, Week 6 6A 

Tuesday 8 September T3, Week 8 4G 

Tuesday 22 September T3, Week 10 5NJ 

   

Tuesday 20 October T4, Week 2 5/6C 

Tuesday 3 November T4, Week 4 3/4H 

Tuesday 17 November T4, Week 6 4A / 4BR 

Tuesday 1 December T4, Week 8 - 

Tuesday 15 December T4, Week 10 - 

 



 

 

Absentee 

Notification 

We would appreciate 

it if you record 

student absences via 

the Skoolbag app 

which can be 

downloaded from the 

app store. Just 

search for Lindfield 

Public School.  

 

1. Simply open the app   

2. Select the eForms tab   

3. Select the Absentee Form tab 

 

Medical Alert Updates 2020 

Please ensure all children with anaphylaxis and other medical 

conditions hand in their updated Action Plans. Kindly ask your 

doctors to sign, stamp and date them. The school needs to 

receive a coloured copy of the Action Plan for our health 

records. All students with a known medical condition must 

provide updated health plans for 2020. Thank you for your 

ongoing support. 

Notes Sent Home 

Notes are available to download from the school website: 

https://lindfield-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/notes.html 

Please look under the ‘Notes’ tab.   

 

 

Anaphylaxis at Lindfield Public School 
At Lindfield Public School in 2020, we have a small number of children who could have a potentially life 

threatening allergic reaction. They are found across our school from Kindergarten to Year 6. 

How can parents help these children? 

 Choose alternative sandwich spreads to peanut butter and Nutella. Inform your child that 

these foods can trigger an anaphylactic reaction. 

 Reinforce the school’s NO FOOD SHARING message. 

Please note, no students are allowed to bring  

glass bottles to school for safety reason



 

 

Library 

2020 Premier’s Reading Challenge 

STARTS NEXT WEEK! 

The Premier’s Reading Challenge begins on Monday 2 March and 

will conclude on Friday 28 August. All students will receive a letter 

next week during their Library lesson with more information. 

This is a free, state-wide program available to all NSW schools. 

Students are encouraged to read a certain number of books 

depending on their year level from a set list of books. These books 

can be readily found in our school Library and at local council 

Libraries.  

We strongly encourage your child to take part in this very worthwhile 

Challenge. It is designed to inspire a love of reading, can help improve 

literacy skills and exposes children to quality literature. It also helps to 

support our students to aspire in Library lessons, as part of our whole-

school ROAR expectations, by encouraging our students to read a 

wider and diverse range of books. Students who complete the Challenge will be named and congratulated 

in our school newsletter and Years 3-6 now also have their own ‘Wall of Fame’ in our school Library!  

To assist and encourage all K-2 students to take part in the Challenge, books read in class and in Library 

will be added to student lists by the Teacher Librarian. So please do not be concerned if you see different 

books added to your child’s list that you have not entered yourself.  

The number of books each student is required to read can be found below: 

 
All books will need to be logged online via the NSW PRC website using your child’s individual logon 

details. This is the same username and password they use to access computers and Oliver Library at 

school. Years 3-6 students will be given time to complete their records online during Library lessons. 

NEW RULES! 

Some exciting new rules have just been announced! Go to https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/rules.html for 

more information, updated privacy information and lists of certificates awarded.  

Please do not hesitate to contact or see us in the Library if you have any questions or issues with logging 

in or entering titles! 

 

Good luck and happy reading! 

 

Mrs Renee Chapman and Mrs Rachel Loftus  

Teacher Librarians 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/rules.html


 

 

Clothing Pool 

 

Clothing Pool Opening Hours:   8:30 am - 9:30 am Wednesdays and Thursdays 
 
Don’t forget the ONLINE ordering option – easy and secure via the P&C website.  Orders are then delivered 
to your child’s class, usually on Wednesdays or Thursdays.  PLEASE include your child's name and class.  
The Clothing Pool is plastic bag free. Please bring along a bag to carry your items home in.  
 

Please label your belongings 

News 

2nd hand clothing 

Wondering what to do with those unwanted uniforms in good condition that you have found lying around 

gathering moss? Why not donate them to the Clothing Pool and we can find them a new home! 

Lunch boxes from Fridge-To-Go 

These have removable panels that go in the freezer overnight and keep lunches cool 

for up to 8 hours! (My spies tell me they are great for cricket!!) We can order in the 

bigger size to fit the Tupperware or Nudie lunchboxes! Come and have a look at our 

sample. http://www.fridge-to-go.net.au/ 

Our Upcoming Volunteers’ roster:  

Week 5  

Wed 26 Feb Thu 27 Feb 

Greti Lindsay 
Maia Schulze 
Lucille Fogarty 

Greti Lindsay 
Kristine Bennett 

Ann Wan 

Week 6  

Wed 4 Mar Thu 5 Mar 

Greti Lindsay 
Jane Downey 
Hemna Goyal 

Greti Lindsay 
Lesley Glass 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Convenor – Jessica Gregg     

Clothing Shop Manager – Greti Lindsay  

orders@lpspandc.org.au 

 

Chess 

 

Chess Club has settled in well and we are running with 117 members at present. Fees are due and can be 

paid online on the P&C website at https://lpspandc.org.au/chess-club/  

 

NSW JCL tournaments start next term so we will be in touch with parents in Black, Blue or Green Groups for 

anyone interested. 

 

Eric Tse 

Chess Co-ordinator  

chessclub@lpspandc.org.au

http://www.fridge-to-go.net.au/
mailto:orders@lpspandc.org.au
https://lpspandc.org.au/chess-club/
mailto:chessclub@lpspandc.org


 

 

Canteen 

Kindy Lunch Orders: Look out for ‘Collect Me’ stickers  

We’re thrilled to see all the bright-eyed Kindy faces at the Canteen this week! Some lunch order items are 

kept warm/refrigerated and need to be collected from the Canteen. To help our emerging readers, we will be 

using ‘collect me’ stickers so they know when to pick up items (from the K-2 Canteen window, near 

Community Room). Tell your Kindy children to keep an eye out for these stickers on their lunch order bags 

(for below items). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention Year 3-6 students with PSSA Orders 

PSSA orders are kept warm/refrigerated until you return to school, but 

only if you select ‘PSSA’ when you order on Fridays – the option is 

under ‘Alerts’. Some PSSA students forgot this step last week. We 

don't like lunches sitting outside for long periods of time.  

 

New Recess Item for Yr3-6: Pizza Toast 

We are trialling Pizza Toast for recess: a slice of wholemeal toast with pizza sauce and cheese, fresh out of 

the oven at 11am. This warm high fibre snack will keep kids full until lunch. Try our meal deal with Pizza 

toast + boiled egg + home-made apple jelly for an extra protein hit. You can order via Flexischools for 

recess. 

Frozen: Please collect a frozen order 

(available every day) 

• Fruit juice stick, 
frozen yoghurt, 
moozie, Juicies, 
frozen 
watermelon  

     Brown paper bag: Please collect  

• Pizza (Monday, Wednesday)  
• Salmon/avocado sushi 

(Monday, Wednesday, Friday) 



 

 

Volunteer Roster – Week 5/6 

Can you help?  
To volunteer, please contact Jane  
Text 0402 071 345 or email 
lpscanteenvolunteer@gmail.com 
 

27-February 28-February 

Liesl Bertram (until 
12)  Cara Rogers 

Frederick (1) Anna Choi 

Jane Downey  Dan Oiu (6) 

Sonia Koo (11.30 – 3) Jen Janick 

 Please HELP! 9-12pm 

2-Mar 3-Mar 4-Mar 5-Mar 6-Mar 

Lesley Glass (5) Roxi Ruuska (K) Amy Sillett Marco Pan (K) Gurbaksh Rayat (6, 2) 

Please HELP! 11-3pm Please HELP! 11-3pm Kar Wing Leung (1) Please HELP! 9-2pm Jane Sim (4, 6) 

  Nahid Mashayekhi (k) Kellie O'Keeffe (6) Hee-jin Cho (1) 

    Please HELP! 9-12pm 

    Please HELP! 9-12pm 

 

 

Sarah Burnett, Claudette Mann and Katrina Tottenham  

Canteen Managers  

canteen@lpsp&c.com.au 

mailto:lpscanteenvolunteer@gmail.com
mailto:canteen@lpsp&c.com.au


 

 

Swimming 

GOOD LUCK TO OUR ZONE SWIMMERS! 

Congratulations to all the swimmers who are racing in the Zone Carnival on Friday. The coaches would like 

to remind our young swimmers to stay relaxed, try your best and enjoy the experience.  

As the Carnival is being held at SOPAC (Homebush), our Junior squad has been cancelled for the day. 

THANK YOU TO OUR VOLUNTEERS 

Parents and carers, this is a special Thank You for supporting swimming at LPS. Your help on the BBQ, 

serving, supervising at breakfast club, timekeeping, marshalling and more is appreciated. Without such time 

given the program would not be as vibrant or popular. The children love seeing their mum or dad or 

grandparent on & around the pool deck!   

WAITLIST 

Due to the popularity of Swimming at LPS some of our squads and lessons are currently full. If you are 

advised that you will be waitlisted please be assured that we actively manage the waitlist and try to get 

children enrolled as quickly as we can. Your patience is appreciated. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Term 4                                                                                                                                                      

Friday 28 Febuary Zone Swimming Carnival 

Friday 28 Febuary Seahorses Club 4:45pm 

Friday 6 March Seahorses Club 4:45pm 

Friday 13 March Seahorses Club 4:45pm 

Friday 20 March Seahorses Club 4:45pm 

Friday 27 March Seahorses Club 4:45pm 

 

For questions regarding any aspect of swimming at Lindfield check the Swimming page of the P&C 

website or email Stefanie Kazaglis - Swimming Administrator   swimming@lpspandc.org.au 

 

mailto:swimming@lpspandc.org.au


 

 

Band 

 

 

Junior Band – rehearsals begin this week! 

A very exciting week for our newest Band members as they commence their weekly rehearsals on 

Wednesday 26 February from 3:00-4:15pm in the Hall. The second weekly rehearsal will be on Friday 28 

February from 7:30-8:45am. Please make sure your child brings their instrument and Band bag to each 

rehearsal.   

Band and Instrument Hire Fees – now due 

Thank you to the families who have already paid their Band and Instrument fees. A reminder that payment is 

now due for 2020 Semester 1 (Terms 1 and 2) and can be paid via the P&C website 

https://lpspandc.org.au/25-2/ 

 

Please make payment by Friday 13 March (Week 7). Prompt payment is appreciated to reduce the 

administration burden on our volunteers and help the program run smoothly. 

Big Band 

Big Band are looking for a budding pianist and bass guitar player(s). This fun and dynamic Band specialises 

in jazz, pop, rock and funk. If this sounds like YOU and you are interested in joining BB please come along 

to their rehearsal on Monday evenings in the Hall at 6pm.   

Band Calendar 

Term 1  

Week 5 Rehearsals commence for JB 

Term 2  

June 14-16 Save the date – Annual Music Camp – all bands (Years 3-6) 

 

For questions or feedback regarding the Band program, please mail band@lpspandc.org.au 

 

Megan Lipworth and the Band Committee 

band@lpspandc.org.au 

https://lpspandc.org.au/25-2/
https://lpspandc.org.au/25-2/
mailto:band@lpspandc.org.au
mailto:band@lpspandc.org.au


 

 

Strings 

Fees and Forms are DUE 

Ensemble and instrument hire fees can be paid via the P&C website: 

www.lpspandc.org.au/strings/.  

Instrument Hire Indemnity Forms are also due and should be placed in the Strings Box or returned via email 

to Margaret.  

Call out for Ensemble parent reps 

We are still looking for a parent to volunteer as a 2020 Strings Rep. The main job is to check in with the 

conductor after ensemble each week and email any special messages to the rest of the parents.  

Please let us know if you are able to help (strings@lpspandc.org.au). As a volunteer run program, this would 

help us a lot.  

Thanks to Janice G for putting her hand up for Amadeus. 

Coloured Strings Day – Wednesday 11 March 

Wednesday 11 March is Coloured Strings Day! No performances are required but we are hoping to raise 

money for the Strings Program and Music Camp. Please bring a gold coin donation and wear a colourful 

shirt on the day (with your sports short/skorts). See the flyer later in the Lines. 

Music Camp 

Please take note of the Music Camp dates now. This is an exciting opportunity for all the String ensembles 

to get together for a music intensive and lots of fun! It is very much a part of the Strings Program and, as in 

previous years, all children in Years 3-6 are expected to attend.  

For Your Calendars 

TERM 1   

Week 4 Early bird for Ensemble Fees ends (Friday 21 February)  

Instrument Hire Form and Payment due (Friday 21 February) 

Week 7 Coloured Strings Day (Wednesday 11 March) 

Week 10 Vivaldi to perform at Lindfield Blue Assembly (Tuesday 31 March) 

TERM 2  

Week 8 Music Camp: Years 3&4: Monday 15 and Tuesday 16 June 

(COMPULSORY) 

Music Camp: Years 5 & 6: Sunday 14 to Tuesday 16 June 

(COMPULSORY) 

 

The Strings Committee  

strings@lpspandc.org.au 

http://www.lpspandc.org.au/strings/
mailto:strings@lpspandc.org.au
mailto:strings@lpspandc.org.au


 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 


